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Carroll County Times and Finksburg Planning and 
Citizens’ Council Inc. are Co-Sponsoring a 

PlanMaryland Presentation in Westminster on July 
28, 2011 

Where: 
Carroll Community College 
1601 Washington Road 
K 100 (Multipurpose Room) 
Westminster, MD 21157 

 
Driving Directions 

When: 
Thursday July 28, 2011 from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM EDT
Add to my calendar 
  

 

The Carroll County Times and the Finksburg 
Planning and Citizens’ Council Inc. has invited 
the Maryland Department of Planning (MDP) to 
present PlanMaryland to Carroll County 
residents.  
  
What is PlanMaryland? Why is it needed? What 
does it include? How will it be implemented? 
MDP will answer these and other questions in a 
30- to 40-minute presentation and then take 
questions. MDP will also ask additional 
questions about the kinds of things the state 
and local governments will need to do to help 
implement the plan. 
  
We hope you can join us on Thursday, July 28, 
from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m., in Room K100 at Carroll 
Community College for this informative 
presentation, and to provide an opportunity for 
you to get your questions answered concerning 
growth in Carroll County, and how our 
communities' master plans fit in to the greater 
picture of growth for Maryland as a whole. 
  
Please follow the link below to RSVP. 

Get more information 

Register Now! 
I can't make it 

I look forward to seeing you at the event. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Rich Josephson 
Maryland Department of Planning 
rjosephson@mdp.state.md.us 
410-767-4500 


